
Cascade Warbirds – Minutes of the Annual Meeting of the Membership 

14 January 2017 – Museum of Flight, Seattle 

 

The CO called the meeting to order at 10:15 AM.  There were many members and guests in 

attendance.   

Ron welcomed the new members and guests. 

Pete Jackson spoke about the importance of keeping physically fit. 

Dave said there was still room at the rental house in Oshkosh. 

Ron mentioned there was a T-28 ground school on 2 Feb and a TBM ground school on 18 Feb. 

Dave mentioned the need for volunteers at the Aviation Expo in Puyallup 25/26 Feb. 

Our KYWB presenter was Greg Anders.  He told us of the history of his Interstate Cadet “the 

Pearl” that was in the skies over Honolulu that fateful day in December, 1941. 

Our main speaker was WWII B-17 pilot Dick Nelms.  He regaled us with stories of his sorties 

over Europe during WWII. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at approximately 12:15. 

 

For the Squadron 

 

 

Fred C Smyth 

Adjutant 


